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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

No State fiscal impact

Reducing the per-pupil allocation amount that a school administrative unit in which a student who attends a public 
charter school resides must forward to that public charter school from 100% to 50% does not affect the total cost of K-
12 public education or the State's share of that cost.
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